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 This week we have 3 children who 

have achieved their gold award on 

Mathletics.  

Excellent work and   

congratulations to... 

 William Ward-Partington 

(1LP) 

 

 

Sebastian Woodhouse(4MS) 

 

 

Annabelle Watson 

Mathletic Awards 

It has been brought to our          

attention that parking around 

school at pick up and drop off 

times is blocking the road and 

people’s driveways. Can we     

remind  you to be considerate of 

houses around school, not double 

park and ensure that there is     

always enough space for an  

emergency vehicle, such as a fire 

engine, to pass by.  

For Road Safety Week this week 

please click on the following link to 

give you hints and tips on how to 

stay safe around the roads.  

https://www.think.gov.uk/wp-

content/uploads/2020/07/Tales-of-

the-Road.pdf  

Remember to wear something 

bright when out in the dark and 

have reflectors on your bikes and 

scooters. 

Parking and road 

safety week 

Year 6 Diary Dates 
The children will be wearing odd socks 

today and in addition to this activities 

and lessons will be undertaken in the 

classrooms to support anti-bullying 

week.  Please check your child’s 

google classroom to see what they 

are doing.  

Anti Bullying Week 

reminder 

Robin Wood residential starts this 

Wednesday the 17th of November. 

Bikeability starts next Monday the 

22nd of November. 

Canopy Workspace 

As a reminder, on Children In Need day 

the school council would like all the   

children to come in a certain colour. 

FS1 = green or red, FS2 = yellow or blue 

1RE = red, 1LP = blue 

2KB = green, 2BP = yellow 

3LT = blue, 3GS = red 

4MS = green, 4ES = yellow 

5LW = yellow, 5MM = green 

6SO = blue, 6ER = red 

Can the children come in these colours 

on Friday the 19th of November please. 

Donations for the day can be made on 

our Trust’s donation page and any     

merchandise bought can be paid for on 

Arbor. Thankyou for your support.  

Football Academy 

Seb spent four days at Billy Sharp’s    

football academy holiday camp 

with his sister. Not only did he win 

outstanding player of the          

tournament, he got to meet and 

have a picture with his favourite 

football player. Billy Sharp!  

Children In Need 

We are using Canopy Workspace 

Skills to help our pupils learn how 

to use the G-Suite. Class teachers 

will set interactive tutorials on 

Google Classroom as part of your 

child’s ICT lessons. Your child will 

then be supported to complete 

the tasks in school and earn their 

Workspace Badge to add to their 

Digital Skills Passport. If your child 

achieves the skill, they will be    

rewarded with a bronze,  silver or 

gold badge. Pupils are also given 

an efficiency score and can    

repeat the tutorial at home to try 

and increase their efficiency and 

show their speedy ICT skills!  

Congratulations to the following 

children who won the PTA         

competition for their amazing 

pumpkin carvings. 

Ashleigh Emeny FS1 

Jake Ormiston 1RE 

Archie Dransfield 3GS 

Dylan Anderson 5LW 

https://www.think.gov.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/Tales-of-the-Road.pdf
https://www.think.gov.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/Tales-of-the-Road.pdf
https://www.think.gov.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/Tales-of-the-Road.pdf


Attendance Information 

The WINNERS for 

week 

8/11/21 to 12/11/21 

with 

100% 

were... 

CLASS 4MS and 6ER! 

 

 

 

 

WELL DONE! 

 

Class Attendance 

     Class F2A  -   94.3% 

     Class F2L          -   93.6% 

     Class 1LP  -   98.5% 

     Class 1RE         -   98.7% 

     Class 2BP  -   96.4% 

     Class 2KB         -    96.3% 

     Class 3LT         -    97.3% 

     Class 3GS  -    96.7% 

     Class 4MS  -    100% 

     Class 4ES         -    99.3% 

     Class 5MM  -    97% 

     Class 5LW        -    96.7% 

     Class 6SO  -    94.7% 

     Class 6ER         -    100% 

 
 

97% - excellent attendance 

90 - 96% - okay but try harder 

less than 90% - improvement 

needed next week 

Punctuality  

Please ensure your children arrive at school, for 

when the doors open.   

Doors open in KS2 at 8.40am and at 8.45am in KS1.  

Absences  

If your child is ill and will not be coming to school, 

please phone and let us know in the morning.  

Tel - 01709 543704  

School Meals Week Beginning 15th November 2021. Week 3.  

Please visit https://www.wickersleynorthfieldprimary.co.uk/parents/school-dinners for further information.  

Who’s Reading What? 
Year 4 are currently     

reading Harry Potter and 

the Philosopher's Stone. 

Scan the QR code to 

find out more and be 

inspired. 

https://www.wickersleynorthfieldprimary.co.uk/parents/school-dinners

